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Welcome to our Autumn Newsletter! We have been very busy this 

season with lots of fantastic events, activities and more!  

Thank you for taking the time to read about what we have been up 

to. 
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Dear all, 
 

I cannot believe another year has passed and we have 

all now learnt to live our lives with Covid. 

Everyone has worked so well within the organisation – our 

staff who have continued to show amazing true 

commitment and dedication and our wonderful 

volunteers who have continued to give up their time so 

freely. 

A big thank you to all our families, relatives and friends 

who continued to work with us and have been amazing 

supporters of all that we have tried to do to keep 

everyone safe and well. 

We have lots of fun activities planned over the coming 

weeks and I do hope that you will be able to join us. 

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the senior 

management team to wish you all a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

 

Take care. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sue 

A Note from Sue 



 3 

 

The Cuttings—Extra Care Facility 

Annual ball tots up a hair-raising £16,500 for  

Harrogate Neighbours! 
Our ‘Spooktacular’ charity ball returned to The Crown Hotel on Friday the 

29th October having been postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Over 

150 guests attended the Halloween-inspired evening and were treated to live 

music, a three-course meal and a fantastic raffle. The event, which was kindly 

sponsored by local businesses, including Luxxx, Bullseye, Razor Blue and 

Slingsby raised an amazing £16,500 for Harrogate Neighbours.   

Sue, our CEO said: 

“Thanks to the record-breaking amount of money raised on the night, we’ll be 

able to start putting the plans in place for a tranquil sensory garden at The 

Cuttings for all the residents, their family and friends to enjoy.”  

British Food Fortnight! 
An important celebration at 

Harrogate Neighbours as food is one 

of the main ingredients to what we 

do!  

 

The Cuttings celebrated by having a 

sausage tasting afternoon with seven 

different types of British Sausage! 

There was only one clear winner and 

it had to be the classic Cumberland.  

 

As there is never a normal day here, 

the residents also trialled different 

toppings on Yorkshire Puddings—After 

all, it is a baked pancake!  

 

There’s nothing more British than a 

cuppa and a slice of cake! Stephen, 

our fantastic Hospitality Manager 

baked some Brilliant British Cakes to 

sample for our residents while Louise, 

our Scheme Manager supplied a 

range of different types of teas to 

choose from! 

https://www.hnha.co.uk/news/annual-ball-tots-up-a-hair-raising-16500-for-harrogate-neighbours/
https://www.hnha.co.uk/news/annual-ball-tots-up-a-hair-raising-16500-for-harrogate-neighbours/
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Heath Lodge—Residential Care Home 

Phyliss turns 99! 

A huge happy 99th birthday to 

Phyliss who celebrated with cake, 

flowers and afternoon tea! We 

think she’s looking fantastic and 

wish her many happy returns for a 

very special day. 

Pets as Therapy (PAT) Dog visit! 

Heath Lodge were visited by a gorgeous Newfoundland dog named Berty - 

Residents enjoyed giving him a good scratch behind the ear and showering him 

with lots of attention!   

It has been busy at Heath Lodge over the past few months 

with Halloween celebrations, Bonfire Night—Including  a 

fantastic firework display organised by the team and paying 

respects on Remembrance Day. We are now busy prepping 

for lots of Christmas fun! Keep your eyes peeled for the Winter 

Newsletter! 
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Pyjama Party! 
Our carers got involved in our 

fundraising event for Children 

in Need! Residents, clients in 

the community and staff all 

took part and dressed down 

for the big day! 

We would like to say a big 

thank you to everyone who 

took part, stayed in their ‘PJ’s’ 

all day and contributed to 

the great cause. We raised 

£92.45! 

Pumpkins Galore! 
Our carers spent time with clients in the 

community decorating pumpkins ready for 

Halloween! It was a complete success and such a 

fun bonus to working in care. You’re never too old 

to carve a pumpkin and we absolutely love the 

results! 

Greenfield Court Care 

Bathing facility reopens! 
We are so pleased to announce 

that The Cuttings has been able to 

open up their bathing service once 

again to people in the Harrogate 

area. 

Our state of the art bath facility 

creates a safe way for individuals to 

bathe, relax and treat themselves. 

If you think this is suitable for yourself 

or a loved one then please call our  

Care Team on 01423 880487 
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Afternoon Tea and Resurrected Bites! 
We teamed up with Resurrected bites and for each Afternoon Tea Box 

purchased, £1 is donated to Resurrected Bites to help support what they do. 

Thank you to Michelle Hayes for coming to visit us at Harrogate Neighbours 

and collecting £75 from the boxes we have sold! If you would like to purchase 

an Afternoon Tea Box, please follow the link below! We offer both delivery to 

the Harrogate & Ripon surrounding areas or collection if you would prefer. 

Click here to view our Afternoon Tea Box offers! 

Harrogate Food Angels 

A sad goodbye but a 

warm welcome! 
It is with great sadness that 

we said good-bye to 

Gaynor who has been the 

heartbeat of Food Angels 

for 9 years. We wish her 

good luck in her new 

ventures! 

However, we are excited to 

welcome Catherine to the 

team and feel fortunate to 

have found such a fantastic 

person to continue this role! 

National Meals on Wheels Week! 
We would like to share a huge 

thank you to all our volunteers and 

team at Harrogate and Ripon Food 

Angels for their constant support in 

delivering over 900 hot meals to the 

community each week! Special 

thanks to Slingsby, The Spirit of 

Harrogate, for over a year of 

supporting us! 

https://www.hnha.co.uk/our-services/the-baking-station/
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Current Vacancies 
 

Community Care Assistant 
The Cuttings & Community 

 

Care Assistants 
The Cuttings 

Days and Evenings 

 

Waking Nights Care Assistant 
The Cuttings 

 

Daytime Care Assistant 
Heath Lodge 

 

Nights Care Assistant 
Heath Lodge 

 

Hospitality Assistant 
The Cuttings 

Work For Us... 

If you are looking to start a 

career in the care sector, or 

you’re just looking for a new 

role within a friendly and 

supportive team, then we 

have the role for you. 

We regularly advertise for 

care roles and have other 

opportunities from time to 

time, so keep an eye out on 

our ‘work for us’ website 

page. 

 To apply for any 

advertised roles, please 

contact us on 01423 

888777 or email your CV to 

info@hnha.co.uk 

https://www.hnha.co.uk/work-for-us/
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Follow us! 
 

FOLLOW US on Social Media to see 

what we get up to daily: 

Facebook: @HNHA2013 

Instagram: @harrogateneighbours 

Twitter: @hnha2013 

 

Self-care at Harrogate 

Neighbours! 
 

Emma Jane is in our wellness suite 

at The Cuttings every Tuesday to 

cater for all resident, staff and 

family’s beauty needs! Please call 

or message her on 07737647850 

 

Lady Jayne visits weekly to both 

Heath Lodge and The Cuttings 

and is available for both Lady/

Gent haircuts and colours.  Please 

contact her on 07548554452  

 

We would like to give a big 

welcome to Katie who will be 

catering to all Podiatry and 

Chiropody needs once per month 

on a Friday. Please contact her on 

07563616201 if you would like to 

make an appointment or email 

her on 
katiebradley219@hotmail.com 

 
Please note that Emma, Jayne and 

Katie are all external, local businesses 

who we are proud to support! 

Contact Us 
 

The Cuttings, Head Office & 

Recruitment 

01423 888 777 

 
Heath Lodge Care Home 

01423 882 970 

 
Greenfield Court Care 

01423 880 487 

 
Harrogate Food Angels 

01423 888 083 

Interested in 

volunteering? 
 

We always welcome new 

Volunteers as we are an ever 

growing charity. If you have time 

to spare for those who require a 

helping hand then we would love 

to hear from you. Have a look on 

our ‘Volunteers’ website page for 

more information. 

Alternatively, call Catherine on 

01423 888083 if you have a spare 

hour over lunchtime! 

https://www.facebook.com/HNHA2013/
https://www.instagram.com/harrogateneighbours/
https://twitter.com/hnha2013
https://www.hnha.co.uk/volunteer/

